
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
September 10, 2006 

RE:    Airspan Networks (Israel) Ltd. 

FCC ID:  PIDASMAX58 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 
1) Please provide a view of the back side of the digital interface motherboard. 
2) The label appears to use language from 15.19(a)(1).  However given this is an unlicensed 

device, the labeling should be for 15.19(a)(3).  Please review/correct. 
3) The external/internal photographs appear to support an external antenna, but this does not 

appear to be addressed in the application nor does the device appear to be designed 
internally for such a connection.  Please review/correct/clarify/explain as necessary. 

 
Note:  Users manual suggests some models with Antenna Connector, however this device 
does not appear to provide this.  Please review. 

4) Regarding the RF exposure, please calculate the power density at 20 cm.  FCC no longer 
desires to see a safe distance < 20 cm (otherwise is is considered as portable and would 
required SAR testing).  Please adjust.  

5) Schematics appears to show 2 antenna connections, but from internal photographs this does 
not even appear to be a possibility.  Please review schematic and confirm if correct 
schematics have been provided.  

6) The users manual does not appear to address user to antenna RF exposure conditions 
(distances).  Please update.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


